
 

 

SMA Daily Bulletin 
June 12, 2019 Day 6 

 
What’s the GOOD NEWS/ CHARISM CORNER...Happy Birthday to US! That is what Pentecost means! It is a spiritual 
Birthday for the Church. Jesus sent his disciples out to continue the work he began. This is our “sending forth” as 
well. The Holy Spirit that was breathed on them, is the breath of God that we have within us. We need strength, 
courage and perseverance to be disciples – to be faithful to Jesus' way of justice, peace, forgiveness and love.  It 
sounds easy and we can say these things. However, living them can be a challenge.  Remember we are a work in 
progress. The Holy Spirit is there to help us – let her help. You don’t need to do it alone.  Blessings as you prepare 
to write exams and prepare to mark them.  Try beginning each day with a simple prayer asking the Holy Spirit to 
help you, “live well this day”. 
 

FROM THE SCHOOL: 
Way to go SMA Community! We helped raise almost $800 for Development and Peace this spring. Through our 
color day, bake sales and walking in solidarity with migrants and refugees, we united our efforts to share the journey 
together!    
 
Library Books Due June 14, 2019 
All library books must be returned by June 14, 2019. Any outstanding books will be considered lost and a letter with 
replacement cost will be sent home. 
 
TEXTBOOKS 
All textbooks must be returned to teachers. Outstanding textbooks must be returned or paid for in the office by 
June 20. 
LOCKER CLEAN OUT 
All lockers must be cleaned out by the end of exams. Make sure you take home your lock for the summer. 
 

SERVICE LEARNING: 
Fort Whyte Alive 
Fort Whyte Camp is looking for volunteers!  If you are between 14 and 19, come join the nature day 
camp gang as a volunteer camp Counsellor. You’ll guide children in outdoor adventures like 
swimming, nature hikes, canoeing, archery, mountain bike excursions and more.  The application 
link is located on the website at www.fortwhyte.org. 
 
The Autism Learning Centre is looking for volunteers to help with their upcoming Summer Camps for Children. 
4 week long Camps will run during July and August, 2019 from 9:00 - 4:00 p.m.   
Volunteers will be helping/assisting the instructors and other duties will follow. Please contact Amy Allen at the 
Autism Learning Centre Telephone: (204) 226-7247 or email: info@autismlearningcentre.ca   See the Service 
Learning Board by Sr. Michelle’s office in the tower for more information 
 

 
 

http://www.fortwhyte.org/
mailto:info@autismlearningcentre.ca


 

 

BEYOND THE SCHOOL: 
MIGRANT & REFUGEE SOLIDARITY WALK 
We invite your participation in a solidarity walk organized by groups engaged in migrant and refugee advocacy. 
Dedicated to showing solidarity with migrants and refugees in Winnipeg and around the world, on Saturday, June 
15, 2019, a few days before World Refugee Day, we encourage all to gather for this Migrant & Refugee Solidarity 
Walk. 
 
We will gather at the Canadian Museum for Human Rights to hear from speakers and a musical group. From there, 
we will walk together along Broadway to the Manitoba Legislature, where we will end with an opportunity to learn 
more from organizations working to help migrants and refugees settle into life in Winnipeg. We hope this event will 
be an opportunity for us to share the journey with the 68.5 million people who have been forcibly displaced. 
 
Please bring a pair of old shoes, a life-jacket or a backpack, as a symbol that will be placed on the steps of the 
Legislature (we ask that you take them back after the event).  
 
 


